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KENNETH J- HUNTER 

CHIEF POSIAI INSPECIOH 

UNITED STATES 
AGPOST/JL SERVICE 

May 25, 1994 

Mr . William Burrus 
Executive Vice President 
American Postal 
Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
1300 L Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20005-4107 

Dear Bill : 

Thank you for your call today . I appreciate the ongoing dialog 
and hope we can continue to work toward solutions to the mutual 
concerns we discussed . This is to confirm, per your request, 
that as of May 12, 1994, I declared a moratorium on the use of 
outside confidential informants on future employee narcotics 
investigations until a more acceptable solution can be worked 
out . 

Sincerely, 

"4. 

K . J . Hunter 
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